
Sturbridge Recreation Meeting Minutes Monday June 11, 2012 at 5:30 PM Sturbridge 

Safety Complex meeting room 

Minutes  5- 11-12 Mary Lou accepted the minutes as written Al 2
nd

  All in favor 3-0 

 

 

Request for Appointment : Ryan Kane and Kadion Phillips 

Kadion was unaware that there was another applicant for the position on the recreation 

committee He has step down from his request, but the committee asked if he would consider a 

position of an associate member. His response was yes. Al motioned to accept Ryan Kane in the 

open seat  and Kadion Philips as an associate member 2
nd

 Mary Lou - All in favor  3-0 

 

Beach Permit  for the Cedar Lake recreation area has been received and posted at the Recreation 

area. 

CPC Committee - Al  has accepted to be the CPC liaison for the time being 

 

The following sign and property use has been approved:  

S.T.A  Ferko Mummers / Town Common 7-1-12 1-2PM   

Men’s 18+ Baseball League / Turners Field Sat and Sun July and August  

South County Invaders Softball Town Barn Field / Tuesdays  

 

The committee reviewed the summer concert listing for dates they are interested in attending as 

follows: 

6-15-12   Lynne 

6-21-12   Al 

6-28-12   Mark 

7-5-12     Mary Lou 

7-12-12   Kadion 

7-19-12   Mark 

7-26-12   Lynne 

8-9-12   Lynne 

8-16-12  Mark 

8-23-12 Ryan 

8-30-12 Mary Lou 

 

 

Splash park for alternative use at the recreation Area 

 

Recreation Area  
Summer Rec Sign ups to date: 

 Rec Sign Ups   31 

 Mini Program 17  

 CIT Program 2 

 

The Optimist club has awarded two Scholarships to attend this summer recreation program. 

 

 We will review at the next meeting Geocache 



 

AL Jones motioned to ask CPC to use CPA funds to for legal advice concerning the Shepard 

Parcel  Mary ou 2
nd

  All in favor 3-0. 

 

The committee adjourned to attend the BOS Meeting at 6: 45 pm In attendance at the BOS 

meeting : Al , Mark, Ryan, Kadion and Lynne. 

 

Next Meeting Wednesday July 11, 2012 5:30 pm Center Office Building 

 

Respectfully, 

Lynne Girouard 


